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Dear Sai: 

This letter is in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), 5 U.S.C. § 552, request 
dated February 22, 2013, in which you requested a copy of “any contract/agreement with other 
agencies regarding surveillance, or maintenance of surveillance footage, at Logan airport”.  A 
reasonable search within the offices of the Transportation Security Administration (TSA) was 
conducted and responsive records (16) pages were located and are being released to you in full. 

Fees 

The fees incurred to process your request do not exceed the minimum threshold necessary for 
charge and, therefore, there are no fees associated with processing this request. 

In an effort to maintain a more robust/efficient process to streamline reporting requirements, 
the TSA, through the Department of Homeland Security, converted to a new FOIA tracking 
system in October 2013.  This modification has resulted in the inability to continue tracking 
requests with the tracking number assigned by the old system, and changed our naming 
convention.  We are referencing both old and new tracking numbers in our response.  I 
apologize for any confusion this may cause and appreciate your understanding. 

If you have any questions pertaining to your request, please feel free to contact the FOIA 
Branch at 1-866-364-2872 or locally at 571-227-2300. 

Sincerely, 

Teri M. Miller or Amanda Deplitch 
Acting FOIA Branch Officers 
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